The happenings at Gateway!

November and Decmeber were busy months for the students at Gateway! read more to find out what happened!



THANK YOU HOLIDAY EXPRESS!

Thank you holiday express for everything you do for students here at Gateway school!



Miss Erin G1

This month we have been learning about holidays around the world. We learned how different countries celebrate Christmas, such as in France, England and Germany. We have been busy with different exciting trips and Holiday events in school. We went on three field trips over these two months. We enjoyed going to the Bus Stop Diner for lunch and the Jersey Gardens Movie Theater to see the movie Ferdinand. We also really enjoyed going to the Brielle Library to see our art work on display. When we come back from our Holiday Break, we will be learning about the different presidents and how they helped shaped our Untied States.

Our Student of the Month for November was Montrae!





Miss Amy G2

This December we went on several Holiday themed CBI trips. Our class went to the Baron Arts Center Train Show and went on a scavenger hunt for a variety of objects in the train show. Room 208 went to the AMC movie theater at the jersey Gardens Mall to see Fernand to help the students compare the book to the movie. On the Wednesday before the Holiday break, the high schoolers accompanied our students to the Woodbridge Mall to visit with Santa and work on their social skills with a meal at Wendys.

Miss Kielbus G3

Ms. K's classroom had a very busy November sand December. We worked hard on learning about different holiday people celebrate at this time of year. All the students loved working on the season related arts and crafts and improving their fine and gross motor skills. We even got to bake some delicious cinnamon rolls. Let's hope next year is as fun and exciting as the last couple weeks!

Our Student of the Month for Novembe was Shiva!



Miss Marvulli G4

These last few weeks in room 206 have been filled with tons of fun and exciting times. The students have been working very hard towards accomplishing their academic goals and filling up the reward jar with their success. As a result of their accomplishments, the students were able to fill the jar and earn a trip to the Chinese restaurant for lunch. The students have been learning all about different holidays and celebrations around the world. We have touched on Christmas, Hanukkah and Kwanzaa. The students work has been posted around the room for all to see. During ADL, the students has created their own gigner bread house as well as decorated their ugly sweater cookies. Holiday Express was enjoyed by all, and we also are so thankful for all they did for our school. The students had a blast dancing with their friends and seeing Santa Clause. Our Polar Express party created much anticipation and excitement the students had a great time in their pajamas, drinking hot coco and watching the Polar Express movie. A good time was had by all. Wishing you a happy and wonderful new year.



Mr.Thomas Physical Education

Hello Gateway!!

During the months of November and December we have worked on Frisbee, Bowling, Adventure Bound/ Teamwork activities and the fitness-gram! We also had a school trip to the Woodbridge bowling center! Everybody ad a great time!



Miss LaMagara G5

In November Gateway 7 worked hard on learning the value of money! In a few weeks we will use those skills outside of the school by visiting a restaurant of the classes choice. We also celebrated Thanksgiving dinner with a wonderful feast of food. The class enjoyed watching the staff at the talent show. In December the class enjoyed all the holiday activities, especially the Holiday Express, where they danced, ate and met their favorite characters. We look forward to started 2018 with many activities planned.

Mr. Paulosky G6

During the months of November and December, Mr. P's class continued to operate the Gateway Cafe! We also worked hard on our fine motor skills with handwriting so when it comes to apply for jobs we have neat handwriting! We challenged our brains as we worked on the computer with IXL for our math skills and Reading A-Z for reading comprehension. We had so much fun at Holiday Express as well as really enjoying the music and gifts they gave us. We even had a special visit from Santa! We can't wait to see what 2018 brings for all of us as we work towards new goals during this new year!

Miss Doneman G7

November we went to the Brite Star Cultural Center visiting the WW1 exhibit. Afterward, we watched Warhorse which gave us a good view of that historic time. Our travels then brought us to Brookdale Community College where we visited the Monmouth Museum. We enjoyed the miniature train show and actively participated in the Astronaut and Egyptian historic exhibits. Finally, Investors Bank came for an instructive banking session on checking.

